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Dear Pastor & Friends,

A huge praise this month is that we are settled and have moved
into a house here in Argentina. We are still in the process of
setting up, but we are so thankful for how the Lord has
provided for us. We have had a lot of contact with people here
as we are buying furniture and getting things installed. Our
prayer is be to a witness to everyone we come across.

The girls are adjusting to being back in Argentina, and we are
looking for a tutor to help them with their Spanish. We have
started the process of Eloise’s paperwork so that she can stay
in the country. Please pray that everything will go smoothly.

We had a visit from a former missionary in Argentina, Bro.
Hudson. He came down to visit some churches in Argentina
and spent some time with us. He was Very encouraging to our
family and church family as he preached one of the services.
We have a group coming from a supporting church in the
Pensacola, FL area. We look forward to hosting them and are
praying that they have a fruitful trip.

We had a man that was in a bad shape with addictions come to
our church after a service. His name is Lautaro. He said he
wanted to be freed from addiction and the power of the
Enemy. I was able to lead him to the Lord. Pray that we can
reach him and others with the Gospel.

Also, please pray as we get adjusted to being back in
Argentina. We are so thankful that the Lord has let us return to

the field and that we can serve Him here as a family. Thank
you for faithfully supporting our family and ministry!

In Christ,

David, Hannah, Ingrid, Zoey & Eloise Owens
davidowens@mwbm.org
www.reachingargentina.org
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